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Meetings between the Loosavorich Staff were held very casually either on Sunday's after 
church or over the phone/computer. This year we were able to publish only one issue of the 
newsletter due to pe~nal time constraints . The newsletter served as an outreach to the 
general Armenian Community in Massachu..<oens~ New Hampshire~ Maine and other various 
locations throughout the country. Church activities as well as parishioner news was included 
in the paper. Reports from the organizations of the church~ a message from the pastor, 
announcements on upcoming events, humorous articles~ recipes and Lirurgical features were 
also included. Advertising space was also available for a flat fee however, there was no 
concentration on this area this year again due to time constraints. 
Due to these time constaints Yn. Lana and Carolyn Howard have informed the Parish Council 

that they v.ill not be able to continue in their capacities for the newsletter. We thank everyone 
who has helped make Loosavorich a wonderful newsletter and hope that it will continue to be 
a tool for outreach in the Armenian Community. 
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